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We extend our welcome to all those attending our public surgeries for advice on these or other 

issues. For more information please visit  www.met.police.uk/crimeprevention.co.uk

Dear Ward Member
Please have a read of what the team have been doing.

COVID Advice + Updates:-
www.gov.uk/coronavirus

The Eastcote team have been focusing on the ward priorities and have actively been patrolling hot spots prone to drugs
activity, anti-social behaviour and motor vehicle crime. The team have been pro-actively patrolling Pembroke Park,
Pembroke Estate, Warrender Park, Coleridge Drive, Lime Grove, Fore Street and Kings Collage playing fields as there has
been reports of drugs activity and anti-social behaviour at these locations. The team are aware of the bike’s being heard
near the Ruislip Wood’s area. The team have been dealing with ASB related issues near Kings Collage playing fields and
have actively been engaging with youths in the area in an attempt to reduce ASB at the location. The team have
continued to carry out weapon sweeps on the ward and have been encouraging members of the public to dispose of any
unwanted knives properly at a knife bin. The nearest knife bin is located in the rear car park of Aldi’s on Eastcote ward. If
you find a knife and suspect it being involved in crime, please report it to the police so that enquiries can be made. The
team have also started their community engagements in the form of crime prevention stalls and drop in surgeries. The
team have been using social media to promote the use and uptake of Online Watch Link (OWL) so that the community
can be kept up to date with any issues or updates in relation to the ward. The team have also used OWL to help raise
awareness in relation to motor vehicle crime. The team are aware of the increase in catalytic converter thefts and have
been patrolling hot spots for this crime. The team have attended Manor Farm recently and answered questions raised in
relation to catalytic converter thefts. Thank you all for your continued support.

http://www.met.police.uk/crimeprevention.co.uk


Residents can contact us using any of the following methods

Email        : Eastcote.Ruislip.snt@met.pnn.police.uk

Twitter      : @MPSEastcoteXH for regular updates. 

Telephone: 02082461823
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COVID Advice + Updates:-
www.gov.uk/coronavirus

COVID-19 Advice:-

Please follow the right advice and Stay Safe!

If you DO have Symptoms – Get a PCR Test & Stay at home.

If you have NO Symptoms – Get regular rapid lateral flow tests & report rapid lateral flow test results.

What you need to do:- https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

What to do if you have Coronavirus symptoms:- https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19

How Safe Is Your Bike?


